
Before entering please notePlease help protect yourself and others

You should not enter if in the past 14 days, you have experienced: 
A fever (100.4 or higher), or a sense of having a fever, a cough, sore 

throat, or new muscle aches.  

In response to Public Health direction, we strongly encourage:

Covering your mouth and nose with a cloth face cover 

Keeping at least 6 feet between yourself and others

Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth

Cleaning your hands and disinfecting frequently touched items


